
What have we been learning this week? 

Summer 1—Week beginning 21.4.25 

 

We hope you had a wonderful easter break, this week we have wel-
comed the children back to school on St George’s Day; We learnt about 
George and the Dragon. Mrs. Jones turned into a dragon and we prac-
ticed being sleepy lions. We introduced the children to our growing 
theme and Sunflowers. We all said goodbye this week to our class but-
terflies as we released them in the garden.  
 
Book of the week– I went to the Zoopermarket  
Rhyme of the week– One finger, one thumb  
Word of the week— Quick 

Letter of the week— M 

Math's 

During our morning math’s this week 
we been playing quick recall number 
games; showing on our hands, saying 
the number our loud and sequencing 
numbers.   

 

Literacy 

This week we ready ‘I Went to 
the Zoopermarket’ and we will 
be introducing ‘Silly Doggy’ 
next week as this 
terms main story.  

Next Week 

Next week we will introduce ‘Silly Doggy’ by having an intruder in 
our class that leaves foot prints. We will ask the children to be 
detectives, who has made the footprints? We will recall our Ant-
arctica learning tis week and compare it to Africa. We will play 
the African drums and record if for you to watch.  
 
 Book of the week– Hippo Has a Hat 
Rhyme of the week– Penguin Dance  
Word of the week—Same  

Letter of the week— M 


